
The PRCS middle school phone policy is as follows:

Students' phones must be turned OFF for the entirety of the academic day.  Students may have
their cell phones on before and after school.  If a teacher gives a student(s) permission to use
their phone for academic purposes only, the student is responsible for turning their phone back
off.  When a student is caught with their phone on during school hours, the following continuum
goes into effect:

Violation 1-students phone remains in the office until the end of the day.
Violation 2-students phone remains in the office until the end of the day and parent is notified.
Violation 3-students must drop off their phone to the office EVERY day until the end of the
semester.


